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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 7, 2017 2:02 PM


To: Rieker, Jeffrey


Cc: Christina Durham - NOAA Federal; Aimee Moore


Subject: Re: Save the Date email


Attachments: Save the date e-mail.docx


Jeff--Thanks. See attached for some suggested track changes. I added Christina's suggested text.


Aimee--Please send over to Jeff our canned warning about potential delays getting through security in our


building.


Jeff--I think we should include in the e-mail the delay warning so folks can factor that in to their travels.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Fri, Apr 7, 2017 at 1:55 PM, Christina Durham - NOAA Federal <christina.durham@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Jeff,


This looks good to me, although I wonder if we are sending this out to the same listserv of folks that we invited


to the first meeting if we want to start by saying something like "Thank you to all those who participated in our


first of four stakeholder workshops held on March 24. We committed during that meeting to following up with


a set of meeting notes as well as answers to questions posed during that meeting that required more time to


answer. We are still actively working on these products and will follow up with meeting participants soon


with that additional information."


.....or something like that. I feel like we should acknowledge that we owe them stuff in concert with asking


them to come meet with us again. What do you think?


Thanks,


C


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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On Fri, Apr 7, 2017 at 1:46 PM, Rieker, Jeffrey <jrieker@usbr.gov> wrote:


Garwin, Christina,


See below and let me know what you think; I can send this out this afternoon if everyone is good with it.


Thanks,


Jeff


-------------------------------------

Greetings,


Please Save The Date for the second of four stakeholder meetings to discuss the draft proposed amendment


(issued January 19, 2017) to the Reasonable and Prudent Alternative of the 2009 NMFS Biological Opinion


for the long-term operation of the Central Valley and State Water Projects related to Shasta Reservoir


operations.


This meeting will be held:


Tuesday, May 2, 2017

1:00 pm - 4:30 pm

650 Capitol Mall, Stanford Room, Sacramento (location of NMFS Offices)


This meeting will focus on two topics; 1) temperature management planning for the 2017 temperature


management season, and 2) system-wide analyses of the proposed draft RPA amendment. More details,


including a meeting agenda, will follow in the coming days.


Please feel free to forward this message to anyone we may have missed that should be involved.


----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

--

Christina L. Durham


Congressional Relations Specialist


NOAA's National Marine Fisheries Service


West Coast Region

Christina.Durham@noaa.gov


**note new address and phone**

650 Capitol Mall


Sacramento, CA 95814


Phone: (916) 930-3606
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